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Sen. Pfaff Supports Special Session to Create Pathway to Repeal Wisconsin’s Criminal 

Abortion Ban 

 
Madison, WI – Today, Governor Evers called for a special session of the legislature to create a pathway for the 

citizens of Wisconsin to repeal the 1849 law that bans abortion in Wisconsin. After the announcement, Senator 

Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) released the following statement: 

 

“Unfortunately, the politicians who hold power in our legislature are ignoring the will of the people of 

Wisconsin by allowing this cruel and total abortion ban to stand. Our people deserve a voice and we should 

allow them to use it.” 

 

“I will continue to fight like hell to repeal the 1849 law banning abortion, codify Roe v. Wade into law, and 

protect the freedom of people throughout our state to make their own health care decisions.” 

 

 

### 

 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, Crawford, and 

southern Monroe County. 
 


